
 

 

 

 

August 23, 2018 

 

 

Utility Contacts 

 

Re:  167th Street – Quivira Rd. to Switzer Rd. Reconstruction (BR-1664) 

 

 

Dear Utility Representative: 

 

Olsson Associates has been retained by the city of Overland Park to provide engineering 

design services for the subject project. 

 

It is our intent to work with you during the design process to coordinate our designs with 

the potential relocation of your facilities. 

 

In that regard, we ask that within the next two weeks you respond to us on the attached 

form and to supply us with maps, or other appropriate information indicating the location, 

size and type of your facilities.  If you know of any additional utilities that we have not 

listed, please advise us of their existence.  In addition, if your facilities are within existing 

easements it would be very helpful to have that information forwarded as well. 

 

A location map is attached showing the limits of the proposed improvements.  If you 

have any questions, please do not hesitate to call myself at 913-381-1170. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Paul Moore, P.E. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



UTILITY COMPANY RESPONSE FORM 

 

 

 

 

Re:  167th Street – Quivira Rd to Switzer Rd. Reconstruction August 23, 2018 

          

 

 

 

______           We have no existing and/or proposed facilities in the project area. 

 

______           We have existing and/or proposed facilities in the project area and they are 

    shown on the enclosed map(s). 

 

Our contact person for the project is as indicated below. 

 

 

Utility Company 

 

 

Contact Person 

 

 

Address 

 

 

Telephone 

 

 

Email Address 

 

 

PLEASE EMAIL RESPONSE TO: 

                

               Paul Moore, P.E. pmoore@olssonassociates.com 

 

 

 


